On behalf of the Brevard Federated Republican Women (BFRW), we are offering four $1000 Scholarships to the 2023 High School Seniors.

Please visit our website:  www.brevardfederatedrepublicanwomen.org for more information and applications.  The applications are due to me not later than Friday, April 28, 2023, by 5 pm EST.

We are updating some information on our website.  If the applicant needs assistance, please direct them to me for updated information, etc.  We hope to get these changes made very soon.

One of our four, $1000 scholarships is for a student in a Trade School Program.  We hope to support a student in one of these programs who are showing promise and may need the scholarship for books, supplies, or daily living expenses.  

This past August, we awarded four scholarships to Brevard Public School graduates.  Those students receiving the award were from Melbourne High School, Satellite High School, Viera High School, and Merritt Island High School.  All of these students had high academic achievements and were active in their school and community.  We hope to locate similar graduates for this school year.

We would appreciate your assistance with getting this information to your 2023 high school graduates.  I would be happy to meet with you or those potential scholarship candidates to provide more information or assistance.

As always, should you have any questions and/or concerns, please contact me at the number or email address below.

Thank you on behalf of our students,

Dixie Riepl, Ed.D.
BFRW Scholarship Chair 2023
160 Sagecrest Circle, #103
W. Melbourne, FL 32904
driepl6871@gmail.com
281-740-3080
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